November 14, 2017 WeCAN General Meeting
Leah Rounds began the meeting with announcements of upcoming events.

There was then a vote for the 2018 Board of Directors. Leah made the motion to vote the board in. The
motion was seconded and the board was unanimously approved.

The next part of the meeting was a presentation from Greg Pratt, Director of Bienvenidos Food Bank. He
shared about the activities and purpose of the food bank, the current relationship with Even Stevens,

and the need for volunteers and financial support.

Sophie, from Girls Inc., shared about what kind of programs are provided by their organization, a
promotional video, and also about the progression of their coffee shop, Strong, Smart, and Bold Beans.

Carol from Earthlinks shared about what their non-profit does and also shared about their upcoming
Holiday Open House Sale on December 9th

Eric Johnson from the West Colfax Food Co-op shared about an update about the co-op. He shared
about the purpose for the co-op and where things are currently at.

Update from Zocalo Community Development on 17th and Newton.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:39pm.



